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If this bill passes, I am concerned about the tourism in this state. A large portion of 

the rv's that visit/camp in this state are pulled by diesel trucks. I know farmers and 

truckers will get hurt, but I wanted to point out that this can greatly affect tourism 

dollars. A lot of those visitors are retired and don't have the funds to buy new trucks, 

or fix the ones they have after diesel alternatives gum up the engines. With rising 

costs of everything, this would be just one more hardship facing our elderly and 

preventing those people from enjoying the retirement they deserve. Don't forget, they 

bring money into small communities that desperately need it. I hope that you will 

consider the harm that will follow the passage of this bill. Not to just a certain 

segment of our communities,  but to everyone in the state. 


